

possie

13 April 2016

MS. GILDA E. PICO
President and Chief Executive Officer
Land Bank of the Philippines
LBP Plaza, 1598 M.H. del Pilar cor. Dr. J. Quintos Sts.,
Malate, Manila

Attention:

Mr. Liduvino S. Geron

SVP, Strategic Planning Group

Dear Ms. Pico:

We are pleased to convey to your company the DTI's sincere congratulations and best wishes on the Philippine Quality Award Program's Selection of Land Bank of the Philippines as a recipient of the PQA Recognition for Proficiency in Quality Management.

We have been in closed coordination with the Office of the President regarding the availability of His Excellency President Benigno S. Aquino III for the 18th PQA Conferment Ceremony to personally present the trophies to the recipients at Malacañang, Manila. Rest assured that we will immediately update you as soon as we get feedback from Malacanang regarding this matter.

We hope to continue to strengthen our partnership towards our common purpose of a more prosperous and progressive Philippines.

With all our good wishes for you and our country!

Sincerely,

VIRGÍLIO P. FULGENCIO

Executive Director

Enabling Business, Empowering Consumers